
February 22, 2021

Subject: Authorization Letter

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter confirms that Infodoc S.r.l. is an authorized reseller of the print version of the BPVC and the 
Non-BPVC standards for the American Society of Mechanical Engineers.  Infodoc is an authorized 
reseller of the digital version of the BPVC and Non-BPVC standards through the TechStreet channel.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely, 

Martin Collinson
Martin Collinson
Managing Director 

+1 212-591-7113
collinsonm@asme.org
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